
 

Dear Parents,                                                                       

Our children have worn their poppies 

with pride this week and KS2 shared a 

wonderfully moving service at church 

this morning. The children looked care-

fully at the huge west window installed 

after the Second World War and featuring service per-

sonnel and poppies. As ever, their singing was beauti-

ful!-Our Head boy Toby and Head girl Hannah, shared 

Laurence Binyon’s poem: 

They shall not grow old 

As we that are left grow old 

Age shall not weary them 

Nor the years condemn 

At the going down of the sun 

And in the morning 

We will remember them 

Please join us on Sunday for service at 10am in church 

and afterwards at the Cenotaph. 

 

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  

Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
SCSS Multisports Key Stage 1 & 2 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
SCSS Y3/4 Football 
3W assembly 2.30pm 

Wednes-
day 

Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
442 Rec-Y2 3—4.153C assembly 2.30pm      

Filmclub :Mr Peabody & Sherman finish 4.45pm 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
442 Y3-Y6  3—4.15 
3R assembly 2.30pm 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Running club 3pm-4pm 
SCSS Y5/6 Football 
SCSS Danceclub 
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HEAD TEACHER AWARD  
for : Problem solving 

COFFEE MORNING                                                                              

Thank you to anyone who attended our first coffee morning 

today :) We really enjoyed sharing a cake and cuppa with 

you. We hope we have found some new friends to help out 

at future events. 

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?      

Handwriting pens                                                               

I have very proudly given out pens to 12 handwriters this week. Our 

children's presentation gets better and better.                                             

If you are stuck for stocking fillers, why not consider a handwriting 

pen for your child to use at home? 

! PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS !                                                         
School orders will be sent off next week. Please return your money and or-

ders no later than Wednesday November 11th. 

Attendance                                                    
Our attendance figure for the whole school was 96.4%  Quite a few of 
our children still have 100% attendance and we are planning a special 
reward for the end of the Autumn term. Keep it up!! 

Please do what you can to support us with your child’s attendance.                                          



Free School Meals 
To be eligible for free school meals a parent/carers must be in receipt of one of the follow-

ing: 

 Income Support 

 Job Seekers Allowance (Income Based) 

 State Pension Credit (Guaranteed Credit), or 

 Employment and Support Allowance (Income Related) 

 Support under part V1 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit and have an annual gross income as assessed by Her Majesty's Rev-

enue and Customs which does not exceed £16,190. 

Pupil Premium income is vital for schools and a significant part of our schools’ budget.  As 

you are aware all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be eligible for free school 

meals through the Universal Infant Free School Meals.  

A big thank you to Dave, Graeme and Steve who gave up their time  on Thursday to come and teach Years 2-6  some 

cricket skills.  

 

Don’t forget to head along to Skelton Castle Cricket Club this Sunday 10:30 am—Noon if you fancy joining! 

Outdoor Learning in Foundation Stage Two 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and children in FS2 would like to say a big ‘thank you’ to 

Dig-it for making the play area look amazing! We now have a 

grassed area with musical instruments and a physical play area 

where children can scramble, climb and slide.   

Can we remind you that this equipment is suitable for children 

aged 3—5 years under the supervision of SPS staff. 

Please ensure your children keep to the footpath at all times! 


